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Chair Marsh, Vice-Chairs Levy, and Levy, members of the Committee, for the record 

my name is Matt Kirsch. I’m a renewable energy project developer and I live in 

Portland, Oregon.  

 

I support HB 3043 because I believe we need to continue to take action to protect our 

children’s health. 

 

HB 3043 takes important steps, like providing OHA authority to regulate classes of 

chemicals, and removing the limit on the number of chemicals that can be regulated. 

We also must ensure that phase out exemptions aren’t granted in perpetuity. Lastly, 

we must Improve reporting by requiring brand and model to be reported for 

chemicals. 

 

We must act to protect children from dangerous chemicals. Please vote ‘Yes’ on HB 

3043. Thanks so much for your time. 

 


